
Minutes from the SMATEA General Membership meeting on October 6, 2019 
 
A moment of silence for Herb Smith.  The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by President 
Eggert. 
 
The September secretary’s report was read.  Clint White made a motion to approve the minutes 
as read with Norm Seegert’s support.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Thank you to Connie Loar and Connie Eggert for preparing the meat and potatoes. 
 
ISD Hayride-Florene Mentel thanked the driver’s Mike Miedan, Norm Seegert, Jared and Mark 
Benware.  She also thanked Mark Benware for arranging to get the pumpkins from Bennett’s 
Orchard. 
 
Please keep Jim Bogedain in your prayers as he recovers from a recent surgery. 
 
If interested in running for a Board of Directors position, Secretary or President, contact the 
nominating committee of Connie Loar and Amelia Arting. 
 
Tractor Caravan--October 26 contact Connie Loar for details. 
 
Mike Miedan will pull the wagon for the Grand Marshall in the Christmas in Ida Parade. 
 
A Board meeting will be held on October 10 at 7 p.m. at the Methodist Church in Deerfield. 
 
Contact Kyle Gautz if you have things that you want to be posted on Facebook. 
 
Rick Arting made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 a.m. with Cheryl Seegert’s support.  Motion 
carried. 


